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For Tangens alumni and friends

Tangens Ferrari, now “Ari”, moved in with 
Julie and Pat Dexter in Ojai, where he gets to
go on interesting trail hikes and has a large yard 
to play in

“Renzo” 
Tangens Aston Martin, is enjoying spring in 
Sacramento and especially the river walks

We are so proud of “Bob”
(Tangens Fly Me To The Moon, litter 09)
and his owner Debra Stafford. This is 
what the mother of one child said after 
meeting with Bob: "James had pet 
therapy and was very talkative last night; 
I heard more sounds that sounded like 
words."

Bob, the therapy Whippet

Race Car Puppy update:

The puppies are now 6 months old,
and the two we have at home, Tesla and 
Alpha Romeo, will soon start their show career



Cloning of Dogs – the future of dog breeds?
I asked a few dog breeder/owner friends what they thought about 
possibly cloning one of their dogs. Here is an answer from Rosanna 
Sutton, Winsmoor Whippets.

“I most likely would not clone one of my 
beloved girls. I might have considered 
cloning my Cowboy, but that ship has sailed. 
He was a very special boy! It is something 
to think about though. I would assume that 
this new cloned dog could not be registered
with any club, like AKC. But I think this 
would be a fine thing to do if you simply 
cannot do without a beloved dog. Like 
Barbara Streisand has done. But she had a 
lot of money to spend. .. I say Good For Her!”

Photo is of Cowboy, a few weeks before he passed, with his 
Great grandson Spy. Cowboy was the sire of our litters 2004 and 
2007. He was indeed a very special dog.

Crestview Genetics clones horses, and Viagen clones dogs. You may read 
about them on the web

Something from the past

From the Woman’s Home Companion magazine 1931:
“The Whippet, a breed known for its speed, was adopted 
by The New Home Sewing Machine Company to symbolize 
the fast speed at which its machines could operate. The 
dog appeared on advertising cards, like the ones shown here, which were given away 
to customers in the 1880s and 1890s.”

Thanks to Diane Dalby, the Whippet Hound Historian



More on Hounds
After Christiane Huebner and Jan Volzke lost “Prince”, Tangens Prince of Nucleotides,
Litter 2006, to cancer last year, they did a lot of traveling. Among other destinations, 
they went to the Unites Arab Emirates, where they visited the Arabian Saluki Center. 

From the Saluki Center web site:
“The Saluki has a long prestigious lineage with an 
Arabian heritage that can be traced back for thousands 
of years… now their breeding, training, and welfare will 
be properly represented with the historic opening of the
New Arabian Saluki Center in the United Arab Emirates.”

A book for every human
this one is amazing. Read it!

A toy for every dog
Kong Wiggy, very noisy!
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